
19 December 2019 

Mr Scott Fayers 
Project Director 
Roads and Maritime Services 
Level 6, 90 Crown Street 
Wollongong NSW 2500 

Dear Mr Fayers 

RE: Albion Park Rail bypass Stage 2 (Princes Motorway between Yallah and Oak Flats) 
Environmental Audit Report: December 2019 

This correspondence confirms that the Environmental Representative (ER) for the Albion Park Rail bypass 
(APRb) has reviewed the above referenced Environmental Audit report, as prepared in accordance with 
Infrastructure approval (SSI No. 6878) conditions A35 to A37, prior to issue to the Secretary of the NSW 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment. The subject report is for the first Environmental 
Audit which was carried out by SNC-Lavalin Australia Pty Ltd within 12 months of works commencing on 
the SSI. 

It is hereby certified that the document entitled: 

“Albion Park Rail bypass – Independent Environmental Compliance Audit of SSI 6878 –  
Audit Report” (11 December 2019, Rev. 0)” 

is a fair and reasonable representation of compliance and has been completed in general accordance with 
Infrastructure approval (SSI No. 6878) conditions A35 to A37. 

Should you require any further information please don’t hesitate to contact the undersigned at your 
convenience. 

Yours sincerely 

Environmental Representative: Albion Park Rail bypass 

Vantage Environmental Management Pty Ltd 
Address PO Box 378 Albury NSW 2640 

Website www.venv.com.au  Telephone (02) 6021 8655 

Toby Hobbs, Principal 

http://www.venv.com.au/
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